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This week we have been learning all about recycling 

and how we can have a positive impact on our 

environment. 

On the exploration station we have been sorting 

different images of recycling items into the correct 

coloured bins.  

We have been practising our pencil control by 

drawing self-portraits and have started to form 

some of the letters in our names. 

The maths table has included a variety of 2D and 

3D shapes and we have continued to practise our 

maths language such as cube, sphere and cone. 

 

We hope you all have a wonderful half term, we 

would love to see what you get up to so please do 

send in some photos that the Brambles can share 

with their friends at carpet time. 

 

Our number of the week:  5 

Our key words: Recycle, reduce, reuse, refuse 

collector, bin lorry and bins. 

 

Something Special 
 

World Book Day is on Thursday 6th March. On this day 

you are welcome to come dressed as your favorite 

book character, or come in with a small prop or 

accessory that is linked to your book. Can we ask that 

no onesies are worn as this doesn’t support their 

independence in the setting and can you 

please label everything that will be coming in. 

Thank you 

 

Miss Emma, Miss Max, Miss Hayley, Miss Lorraine, 

Miss Vicki and Miss Treasure. 
 

 

 

 

This Week’s Learning 

 

 
 

Carpet Time  

Stories: Michael Recycle by Ellie Bethel 

and The Squeaky Story by Pie Corbett 
 

Song: Recycle Song 
 

Rhyme:  Let’s Recycle 

 

 

Please let Brambles Staff know if your child will 

be absent from Pre School each day. 

You can do this by either emailing 

Brambles@Brampton.cambs.sch.uk or calling 

01480 375063 option 2. 

Thank you 

 

 

 

Monday 17th- Friday 21st February 

Half Term 

 

Thursday 6th March 

World Book Day 
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